WE ARE LISTENING

Grab your coffee (or beverage of choicel) and join a virtual listening session where we'll listen to
persons of color in our community share their experiences of racism.

WHEN: Friday, June 19, 8:45-10:30am (8:45-9:00 will be introductions/get to know)

ZOOM MEETING DETAILS:

The purpose of this callis to listen and learn. We will hold additional sessions to discuss what meaningful
actions we want to take to promote a safe and inclusive community free of racism and discrimination.

The Greater Issaquah Equity and Inclusion Community Forum is hosting this Event. We hope to raise
awareness of this group and develop a broader network of voices interested in getting more involved.

We welcome all Community members!



https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86298034309

